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IMPORTANT UPDATE | SCHOOL CALENDAR UPDATE

Ottawa, February 18, 2021

Dear parents and guardians,

| hope you are well. As you know, the March break has been postponed until the week of April 12.
This decision has caused changes to the school calendar. In particular, adjustments were made
to the alternation of cohorts A and B for the following five secondary schools: De La Salle,
Giséle-Lalonde, Louis-Riel, Maurice-Lapointe and Omer-Deslauriers. You can access the updated
calendars on the CEPEQO website.

REMINDER - Self-assessment

We remind you that you must complete the COVID-19 Symptom Self-Assessment each morning,
for each of your children. It is available on your child's school website and on the CEPEO website.

Each student in Grades 9 to 12 must verbally confirm to their teacher that they have completed
the self-assessment and that the results indicate that they can attend school.

Well-being and mental health

The situation we have been going through for several months might have several consequences,
particularly in terms of the well-being and mental health of your family. We encourage you to
review the resources available on our website. These are regularly updated and are adapted to
the current context. There you will find information for you and your children.

Have a safe weekend with your family,

Sylvie C. R. Tremblay
Director of Education


https://cepeo.on.ca/parents/calendrier-scolaire/
https://cepeo.on.ca/retouralecole/depistage-quotidien-des-eleves-cas-et-symptomes-covid-19/
https://cepeo.on.ca/retouralecole/sante-mentale-et-bien-etre/

